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The Honorable Tom Kessler, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 346-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kessler: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2283 by Representative Waggoner, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2283 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2283 would amend current law relating to the membership of the Kansas State Fair 

Board.  The bill would clarify the appointments from the general public made by extension area 

and require one of the seven individuals appointed from the general public to serve on the Board 

to be a resident of Reno County.  The bill would also remove the Governor’s authority to appoint 

the seven individuals from the general public and would allow certain members of the House of 

Representatives and Senate to appoint the members. 

 

 The Kansas State Fair indicates that enactment of the bill would not have a fiscal effect on 

operations. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Ryan Patton, Kansas State Fair  


